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May 21, 2020 
 
Dear Easton Residents, 
 
In light of the continually evolving COVID-19 crisis and expert guidance to limit public 
gatherings, we are canceling our Exchange Club of Easton’s Memorial Day Race out of 
an abundance of caution. 
 
As we proceed through an extension of social distancing at least until early June, please 
know that those of you that have been affected the most by this virus remain in our 
thoughts & prayers with the hope we can be together under more 
relaxed circumstances, in the not too distant future. In the meantime, stay home and 
stay safe. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Vincent Caprio 
President 
The Exchange Club of Easton 


